

Hon Simon O'Brien MLC Chair Standing Committee on Environment and Public Affairs Parliament House PERTH_WA_6000

Dear Mr O'Brien

PETITION 45 - REPORT BY THE CHIEF MEDICAL OFFICER

I write in support of the above petition tabled by me on 25 June.

The chief petitioner, Mr Eddy Saulys is a constituent who lost his wife in tragic circumstances in 2012.

Both Eddy and his family are concerned that the subsequent report written by the Chief Medical Officer does not accurately reflect the circumstances surrounding Mrs Saulys' treatment and death and attempts to have this addressed have not been successful.

I understand that Mr Saulys has a range of documents that support his claims in this regard and yet these also appear to have not been considered in the writing of the report.

I would welcome the Committee's review of this matter. Mr Saulys is not seeking compensation or any special treatment. He and his family are seeking closure by ensuring that the treatment of their loved one has been recorded and documented correctly.

Yours sincerely

Darren West MLC
MEMBER FOR AGRICULTURAL REGION

23 July 2014

